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Weekly News – 8th June 2018  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We hope you had a relaxing break and are ready for the last action packed 
few weeks of term. We have started our new topic about the farm and look 
forward to our trip to Bocketts on July the 4th. 

 

English 
This week we have begun reading ‘A Necklace of Raindrops.’ We have 
enjoyed describing and acting out a terrible storm! We have worked on using 
expanded noun phrases and learned about personification.  

 

Maths 
This week we have been reviewing multiplication and division. We have 
looked at repeated addition and arrays and shown that multiplication can be 
done in any order but division cannot.  Next week we will be reviewing addition 
and subtraction using number lines.  

Trips 
Polka Theatre - We are looking for parent volunteers to help on the trip so 
please to speak to us if you can help. We will be leaving straight after morning 
registration and returning about 3pm. Payment has been set up on Parent Pay 
so please ensure you have paid by 15th June. 

Bocketts Farm – There are still many payments that have not been received 
from each class for the trip to Bocketts Farm. The deadline was 27th April so 
please can we ask to pay as soon as possible to ensure all children can 
attend the trip. 

 

Deputy Head 
Teacher’s Award 

Bracken 
 
 
Clover 
Ismail 
Holly 
 
Heather 

 

Notices 
PE KITS – If you have not already done so, please could you return your child’s PE kit to school. 

READING BOOKS – To increase children’s independence this half term, it will now be the children’s responsibility to 
put their reading books in the box for changing each week.  We will remind children as a class but will no longer check 
with each individual child that they have done it. 

Book changing days are now as follows: Bracken – Monday, Clover - Wednesday, Heather - Wednesday. 

Thank you for your support. 
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